
International Academy of Colleges 
of Anaesthesiologists Strategy 2022–2024
Our Vision
The International Academy vision represents a partnership of international Colleges who collaborate 
to advance all aspects of anaesthesiology for the benefit of delivering expert training, ongoing 
professional development, improving access, equity and best practice clinical standards for 
communities across the globe.

Our Mission
We will use the power and reach of our global partnership to improve outcomes for patients and 
offer opportunities for our members.

Our Strategy for 2022–2024
Collaborate to provide support, enrichment, and opportunity for our global memberships

 ● Create events and webinars on global topics of interest to our memberships.
 ● Create joint education projects and/or resources, or consider sharing resources with each other’s 

memberships.

Support improvements to patient safety as a global public health priority, by advancing the 
safe, effective delivery of anaesthetic care

 ● Share openly our learning and good practice in education, training, professional standards and 
examinations. To include sharing early identified changes that are scalable and transferable of 
best practices (or warnings) and soliciting solutions to shared, new or difficult problems.

 ● Jointly develop policy statements and/or shared guidance on global health challenges.
 ● Work collaboratively to share expertise that drives standards in patient safety and quality.

Raise awareness of the IACA
 ● Develop an annual communication strategy with key dates/milestones that the Academy should 

leverage, and appropriate mediums for delivery of the message.
 ● Develop a brand, web presence, and social media presence.
 ● Develop contact register; begin regular communications.
 ● Actively reach out to societies and Colleges of anaesthesiology who are not active members of 

IACA to ensure engagement, communication, and shared learning.
 ● Raise awareness by adding descriptive slides to IACA leadership’s presentation decks.


